
July 10,1919.

Dear Archbishop Thornloe -

I have your letter of the 8th inst., in

reference to the per capita grant. I am pleased to be

able to inform your Grace that Parliament has noted us

an depreased per capita grant of $10.00 for the current

fiscal year. The per capita grant to the Shingwauk

home will, therefore, be $120.00, and will be paid at

this rate from the 1st of April, last. I hope that

this will be a substantial help to Mr. Euller in meet-

ing his financiel obligations.

Yours very truly,

Duncan Esq

Deputy Superintendent General.

Right Rev. George Thoruloe, D.D., D.C.L.,

Bisshop of Alges,

Sault Ste, Marie,
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